
 

 
 

 

Chief Jennifer Wyatt 
  jwyatt@clarkcountynv.gov 
 

July 18, 2024  

Dear Chief Wyatt, 

Bowtie Hospitality LV LLC dba Fontainebleau Las Vegas (the “Company”) is delighted to provide a donation of 
office furniture to the Clark County Fire Department, which includes tables, chairs, and office desks that 
equate to a fair market value of approximately $15,000.00. 

 

We thank you and the entire Clark County Fire Department for all that you do in our community. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 
  

 
  
 

 
 

 

Michael Custodio 
Vice President of Strategic Initiatives 
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